
LEVEL 2 COVID-19 ALERT 

Limiting Disease spread and contamination at doctors surgeries 

From Wednesday 8 September 2021 we will continue doing phone consultations and will do 
triage to assess safety for every patient in the first instance. Phone consultations will incur the 
same charges as an office visit, but if, having done a phone triage assessment, it is clear that you 
need to see a GP, then a normal GP consult can be arranged at no extra cost. We ask that you 
do not turn up to the medical centre without phoning first, or have spoken to a doctor - you will 
NOT be seen.

ALL Covid immunisations will continue as usual.

We will still be able to do repeat prescriptions, ACC, and WINZ forms using telephone 
consultations only, but please arrange a face to face consultation if needed. Payment of 
accounts can also be made online and banking details can be found on this website.  




